From: richard simpson [

Sent: 25 September 2015 10:16

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: Re: FW: 157 Gloucester Avenue - 2015/3896/P
Categories: Orange Category

Dear Seyi,

Many apologies for my slow reply. Yes, this is fine, no objection to the
revised proposal.

Many thanks for your work on this.
Best wishes,

Richard
Chair PHCAAC

On 24 September 2015 at 12:46, Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi _wrote:
Dear Richard,
Hope this email meets you well.

Please can you attend to the email below.

The conservation officer and | are recommending for approval, but since the CAAC showed some
concerns, revised drawings and information has been provided. | will appreciate your prompt
response.

Kind regards,

Seyi Enirayetan



From: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Sent: 21 September 2015 12:08

To:

Subject: 157 Gloucester Avenue - 2015/3896/P

Dear Richard,

Further to your email (copy attached), can you please advice if revised drawing is sufficient to
determine the application. | will appreciate a quick response.

Kind regards,

Seyi Enirayetan
Planning Technician

Planning Solution Team

vt
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